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This week we will be learning about jungle animals. 
Our literary focus will be on books with a jungle theme such 
as ‘Rumble in the Jungle’ by our focus author this term, 
Giles Andreae and ‘Walking through the Jungle’ by Julia 
Lacome. 
The children will be singing ‘5 little monkeys’ and ‘1 elephant 
went out to play.’ 
 
We have had some accidents in the playground due to 
children running and tripping because of wearing ‘crocs’ or 
shoe laces coming undone. (The Nursery staff are spending 
a lot of time tying shoe laces.) Shoes with velcro straps are 
brilliant for encouraging independence skills and they are 
much safer outdoors! 
Many thanks, 
 
Mrs Terrell 

    
 


